
Friday 6th June 2025 

 Slaley First School  
4 

 
Dear Parents, 
Another busy week and we have been working super hard in school. We had a lovely afternoon on  
Monday when Professor Quinn came in to talk to us about bacteria and how to keep ourselves  
safe from germs.  
 
 

  
 

 

Summer Fair 

 
Our Summer Fair is on Saturday 28th June this year (11am-
2pm) and we have been beginning to make plans for it. We 
are very grateful for the parents who have offered to help 
so far and if you haven’t let us know yet, but feel like you 
could spare a little bit of time, please email 
admin@slaley.northumberland.sch.uk  

 
  Thank you for our tombola donations so far. During the Week  
  Beginning 9th June (next week) we would be very grateful  
  for donations of wine (red, white or rosȇ - for our wine to water  
  stall). 

 

 

 

 
The children from 
Spruce class went 
to Hollybush 
Nursery yesterday – 
They were very 
proud of their 
beautiful planters! 
 

   Tuesday 17th June  

 
Mrs Hamilton and Mrs 
Armstrong will be visiting 
our Year 4 children and 
will be chatting to the 
children about Corbridge 
Middle School. 
 
 

 

mailto:admin@slaley.northumberland.sch.uk


Upcoming Events 

W/B Monday 9th June – Phonics Screening Week 
Tuesday 17th June – Reception Class Vision Screening 
Thursday 10th July – Sports Day - 9.30am - 11am (approx) 
Wednesday 16th July - Leavers Assembly - 9.20am - 11am (aaprox) 
Wednesday 16th July 3.30pm - 5pm - Year 4 Pizza Party 
Thursday 17th July – Reports out to Parents 

 
Cultural Match - Remaining Dates 
Songwriter rehearsal on Friday 13th June 
Performance Monday 23rd June. 

 
Well done to our Year 
4 children who have 
completed their Year 

4 Multiplication checks 
without any fuss at all 

this week! 
 

 

 
 

Transition 
 
Friday 27th June - Member of the English team (CMS) to visit and to deliver a lesson to 
Y4 so that they can complete some writing in their new Y5 English book. 
Tuesday 1st July - Change Detectives (an extra visit to the Middle School for children 
who may need it) 
Thursday 10th July 5pm - Mid Summer Evening Games 

Tuesday 8th July - Transition Day for both schools – and children in our school will 
spend the morning in their new year group. 

 

 
 

Next Week’s Clubs 
 

Monday  - Multiskills 
 
Tuesday - Tennis 
 
Wednesday - Yoga 
 
Friday - Running Club (Yr 3 / 4)  

Have a lovely weekend everyone! 

Mrs Hayward   😊  


